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 Community Education is currently working with Harvey area’s 

Sorority and Fraternity organization for mentorship project.  Ms. 

Bolton has met with members of Zeta Phi Beta Sorority Inc and Sigma 

Gamma Rho Inc for a Pan Hellenic project for mentorship.  Sigma 

Gamma Rho Sorority Inc is preparing to do a school supply drive for 

Angelou School, in the month of April to prepare for this partnership 

for the upcoming school year.   

 

 Ms. Bolton has been in partnership with Markham Park District on 

their Spring Break camp for March 28th- April 1st.  It will be packed 

with lots of fun filled activities including arts and crafts, theater, sports 

and field trips.  Each child will receive breakfast and lunch.  

 

 Ms. Bolton in working with the Harvey Little League for their 

recruitment efforts for their Spring season.  Coach Chaney is looking to 

work with the students from PreK through 8th grade for this season.  

Fees for the students are minimal.   

 

 

 Ms. Bolton was been working with Dr. Griffin and the Dist. 152 Jazz 

Band.  The band will be playing for the United Ways Annual April 

Food Drive.  This event will be held at the Tinley Park Convention 

Center on April 1st from 10am-2pm.  Our students will go on at 11am.   
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